
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Patrons, 
  
Your safety and well-being are the main concerns of the Patrons of the Arts in the Vatican                 
Museums - Texas Chapter. These are unprecedented times as we are faced with disruption and               
uncertainty surrounding COVID-19. Our hearts reach out to those who have been directly             
affected. 

Your PAVM team will remain available and accessible, and as we primarily work in a virtual                
environment, not much will change from this standpoint. We ask for your patience as new facts                
and information arise concerning the pandemic. Please continue to stay connected to media             
outlets and emails for updates as we continue to monitor the situation.  
 
Unfortunately, all April events have been postponed until further notice. We will continue to              
advocate for our restoration project and hope that you stay involved through social media and               
virtual systems. 
  
We pray for the health and safety of your families, our country and global community, and we                 
appreciate your trust during this time. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach                 
out.  

Best,  

Texas PAVM Team 
 


